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Bruce Savadkin [bsavadkin@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday,July 26, 2015 11:35 AM
To: CouncilMail

I'm writing to urge you to override County Executive Kittleman's veto of CB 17. I strongly believe that
healthier choices should remain in our county's vending machines.

Thank you for considering this,

Bruce Savadkin
6437 Spicewind Ct.
Columbia, MD 21045
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